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Dear Comrades, 
 

Sub  :  Group medical scheme of IBA for retirees of the Banking industry 

 

We are aware of the fact that retirees of the banking industry are suffering from high level of anxiety and 

tension thinking about what shape the group medical scheme of IBA would take at the time of next 

renewal which is due only after a few months of time.  We have taken up the issue with UFBU and IBA in 

right earnestness and maintaining regular contacts with all concerned.   

 

Our letter dated 08.6.2018 addressed to the Convenor, UFBU on above subject has already been circulated 

to members by our earlier communication no. 46/18 dated 8.6.2018. Today we have sent a similar letter to 

IBA on the same issue.  The copy of the letter is being reproduced for information of members. 

 

With best wishes. 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

QUOTE : 

 

AIBPARC/GROUP MEDICAL SCHEME/EMAIL/2018.     13.06.2018 

 

 

The Chief Executive Officer, 

Indian Banks Association, 

Mumbai. 

 
 

Respected Sir, 

 

Sub :  Group medical scheme of IBA for retirees of the Banking industry 
 

With reference to the above subject, we like to convey the following : 
 

1) Only a few months of time are left before the expiry of the group medical insurance scheme. 

Discussions with different organsiations including those of retirees are an abject necessity.  Although 

CBPRO/AIBPARC have submitted their charter of demands which include, inter-alia, the issue of 

group medical scheme and different issues pertaining to the above have been communicated to you 

from time to time (last one being on 10
th

 May, 2018), we have not received any response which may 

be called a forward movement.            
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2) As UFBU has also been discussing the subject with you, we have been remaining in regular touch with 

them as regards our expectations and aspirations. The retirees throughout the country have been 

suffering from anxiety and tension brooding over the subject as to what is going to happen at the time 

of next renewal of the policy.  

 

Our demands are well known to you. Probably nothing more is required to be elaborated.  We shall be 

thankful if you kindly call CBPRO/AIBPARC/other organisations of retirees at an early date to discuss all 

relevant issues. As regards subject of discussion, you may kindly have a look at our earlier letter 

AIBPARC/medical insurance scheme/email/ 2018 dated 10.05.2018 addressed to Shri S.K. Kakkar, Senior 

Advisor (HR&IR) , IBA.   

 

Awaiting an early response from your end. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
 


